
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
17th March 2020  
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
Due to current Coronavirus infection control measures we are unable to provide tuition in the home 
at the moment, however, Mrs Nowers will be making regular telephone calls throughout the week. 
 
We will be sending you a resource bank of work which we will be happy to mark on return.  In 
addition, we will provide a number of websites to assist with learning and will forward you this in 
due course. 
 
If you have any concerns please contact Mrs Nowers on our home tuition number 07976 535159 
between 8.45am-3.15am. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Mrs L Salter 
Headteacher 


